
 
            

CONTACT: 
Mike DeFina, Media Relations Manager 
(617) 293-3530 
mdefina@arlboston.org 
 
For Release on: 
October 1, 2024 
 

ARL to Recognize Pillar of Boston Nonprofit Community with Animal 
Advocate Award 

Award winners exemplify compassion and commitment to advance ARL’s mission  
 

During its upcoming Paws to Celebrate event at the iconic Hampshire House, the Animal Rescue 
League of Boston (ARL) will recognize Grace Fey, a fixture of the Boston nonprofit community 
for her exceptional commitment to the organization’s focus in expanding access to pet wellness 
care throughout the Metro Boston area. 
 
ARL’s Animal Advocate Award honors distinguished philanthropists and compassionate 
organizations who have made outstanding contributions to ARL and actively advance the well-
being of animals in our community. 

ARL is thrilled to recognize Grace Fey with this award for demonstrating profound generosity 
and an unwavering commitment to making a difference for animals and the people who love 
them.  She is a staunch supporter of expanding access to care for pet owners, ensuring pets can 
stay with the families who love them. Grace is a shining example of compassion in action, 
inspiring us all to make a meaningful difference in the lives of animals. 

“Grace is a visionary, seeing the interconnection of human and pet health,” stated ARL 
President and CEO Dr. Edward Schettino. “Grace’s power of connection has led to 
transformational partnerships within Greater Boston.  She understands that when non-profits 
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work together their strengths are amplified and their reach is extended to create a healthier 
community for both pets and people.” 

ARL will present Grace with her award on Tuesday, October 1, during its annual Paws to 
Celebrate event at the Hampshire House, which is a gathering of like-minded ARL supporters to 
celebrate their contributions and see first-hand how their support and involvement is helping 
animals in need, and the people who care for them. 

For photos of Grace, please click the Dropbox link below: 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/izmccaqtr9zrrh4wrpubo/AJGn9QM5NR-
EtfbeUBunguk?rlkey=9xc487hwbgt5ssggdl9k9n9bm&st=nnysdqii&dl=0 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2023, ARL served 20,964 animals 
throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston does not 
receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in 
need. For more information please visit us online at arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, LinkedIn, 
and Instagram.  
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